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Re: [6.29.1 NMAC, General Provisions]

To Whom It May Concern,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this proposed
amendment. | am a RN in Las Cruces, who has mentored several
students through our Arrowhead High School. | have 5 children who
have gone through the LCPS district with varied outcomes. What |
found appalling was the elementary schools who said my child had
no academic issues because she showed up every day. She was in
3rd grade performing at a low level 1st grade competency. We need
a drastic change to our education system and | strongly support
6.29.1 NMAC, General Provisions.

| am writing to express my strong support for including a definition
of assessment in 6.29.1 NMAC, General Provisions. These changes
represent a significant step forward in creating a more equitable
and effective education system in New Mexico.

Sincerely,

Anna Ransom
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